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Teacher’s Message/Announcements

Thanks for coming to Back to school Night! It was awesome. Please practice
the sight words every day.

*Please remember to have your child’s library books in their backpacks on
Monday mornings so they can check new ones out.

Calendar/Important Dates

9/20 - 1st Quarter Interim

10/6 - Fall Fest

10/7- Teacher Work Day (no school)
10/18-End of 1st Quarter

10/25-1st Quarter Report Cards

Teacher email addresses

Please feel free to contact us with any questions. Our email addresses are:
j.draper@cvillecatholic.org and r.zartler@cvillecatholic.org
s.chung-hirano@cvillecatholic.org

Important School Announcements
Fall Festival is 10/6/2024.
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Social Studies

We review the words and importance of the pledge of allegiance. We continued to
talk about working together as a classroom and being a community. We also
practiced our drills we conduct at school to keep us safe.

Math

We continued to practice counting to 100! Some of them already know how to
count to 100. But, at this time, the students are only expected to count to twenty
five. We have calendar time during math every day. The students learn our days of
the week song, months of the year song and seasons every day. We also started our
math workbooks today. The students are starting to understand how our math
centers operate each day.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

The students are continuing to practice reading to self. They read books in the
three ways we taught them: read the words, read the pictures and retell the story.
We also started our first five sight words this week: a, and, |, the, to. Students
practiced writing their sight words.

Please use the sight word resources in your child’s folder to help your child practice
sight words at home.

Theology

The students are continuing to learn what God made during the creation stories.
They are also learning that God loves them and drew pictures of what God created.
We also go to the chapel every Friday to learn bible stories and sing songs.

Science

We are focused on social studies this quarter.



